
 

 

 

Newsletter Friday 8th March 
 
 

 
I hope everyone has had a good week, children looked amazing today in their 
non uniform, lots of book inspired characters, lounge wear and a few football 
strips – even if some were Black and White!  The newsletter will hopefully 
return in the normal format next week. More pictures to come next week but I 
was very impressed with Charlie this morning! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Careers Week 
Thank you to everyone who contributed to a successful Careers Week. The 
week culminated in a visit from Local MP for Stockton North Alex 
Cunningham. All visitors to school were impressed by the manners and 
challenging questions the children asked.   
 
National Science Week  

 
This year the theme is ‘TIME’ pupils will engage in a number of science 
themed lessons throughout the week.  
 
Parent Consultations 
 
Next week and the following week is Parent Consultation week if anybody has 
missed the opportunity to make an appointment then please call the office.  
 
Nursery appointments will take place after Easter in the Summer Term.  
 



 

 

Mrs Hanson Pupil Welfare  Officer will be available  as will members of SLT 
and ‘Bespoke Financial’ will have a stand to share information and advice.  
 
Priors Promise Pals 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Upcoming Dates for your Diary 
• National Science Week 11/3/24 
• Comic Relief Day 15/3/24 
• Parent Consultation 13/3/24 & 20/3/24 
• 18/3/24 Nursery Easter Workshop am/pm (Parent opportunity to drop in - 

more details next week) 
• 19/3/24 Reception Easter Workshop pm (Parent opportunity to drop in - 

more details next week) 
• 21/3/24 Crown for Christ Service KS2 10am (pupils only) 
• 22/3/24 Easter Breakfast KS1 8.45am (Parent opportunity to drop in - 

more details next week) 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 


